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Senate Bill 4422, introduced in the New Jersey Senate on May 19, 2025, would require New Jersey insurance carriers to accept
the universal physician application for provider credentialing if the provider demonstrates that they are licensed in good
standing by the New Jersey Board of Medical Examiners. The Bill would also apply to renew a credential.
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